Streets Committee
Meeting Minutes
June 27,2024 @ 6:30 pm
Village Office

Present: Tom Rademacher, March Dye, Maggie Bacon

1. Stop Sign Priorities

a. Bacon reviewed an issue raised by the Leelanau Sheriff during the Asparagus Festival:

his inability to issue tickets for anyone parked too close to the stop sign if the stop sign

is not at a regulation height.

b. Dye provided the committee with an informal but detailed analysis of stop sign

heights in the Village.

c. John indicated that the correct-height posts will cost approximately $100 per post.

Most of the stop signs can be reused.

d. The committee will recommend to the DPW and Street Administrator the following:
1. For 2024, replace the posts at the 4-way stop at Niagara and Union and fix the
height of the sign by the Township Hall.

2. Put a plan in place to replace 4-5 signposts each year.

2. Bacon reported on the issue of the tar and chip on Union and Florence. The tar and chip done
by the County on Washington and Aylsworth has held up very nicely. It looks very different than
the tar and chip on Union and Florence. Committee members Dye and Rademacher agreed.
Bacon will contact the Village Engineer and County to discuss. John Friend felt the condition of
Union and Florence were significantly different.

Submitted by:

Maggie Bacon



